
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our Young Leaders for 

all their efforts in promoting and running the ‘Children in Need’ raffle. 

They raised £234.20 profit, which will all go to the charity.  

Just a reminder that school is closed to children on Monday due to 

an INSET day where staff will be attending a conference alongside 

other Wickford Schools 

Next week we will be on 

WEEK 1 of our school menu, 

which you can view on our 



Year Five visited the Memorial Park and Silvanna Court on Monday . We 

were so proud of the maturity and respect that they showed on this trip.  



 

Year Two walked to the Wick Country Park to visit the pill box that is there. We learned that a pill box is where soldiers would hide and 

look out for enemy planes during the First World War. We stood silently for two minutes to show our respect for the soldiers who gave 

their lives during wars for us to be free.  



Well done to Year 

Three this week 

who put the big-

gest smiles on our 

resident friends 

faces reading 

books of their 

choice, which also 

included some sto-

ries about remem-

brance.  



Your child’s Annual Flu vaccination is now due, please click the below link to 

complete a consent form. 

 

LINK HERE 

 

The deadline for parents to complete is 19/11/2024. We cannot guarantee any 

forms submitted after this date and time will be accepted at the school session.  

 

This vaccination is recommended to help protect your child against flu. Flu can be an unpleasant illness and can 

cause serious complications. Vaccinating your child will also help protect more vulnerable family and friends by pre-

venting the spread of flu.  

Most children are offered a nasal spray vaccine which is a quick, simple and painless spray up the nose.  

 

The nasal spray vaccine is the most effective vaccine. The nasal spray vaccine contains a very small amount of por-

cine gelatine as an essential ingredient to keep it stable and able to work. For those who may not accept medicines 

or vaccines that contain porcine gelatine, a flu vaccine injection is available – please call 0300 790 0597. Even if your 

child had the vaccine last year, the type of flu can vary each winter, so it is recommended to have it again this year or 

they won’t be protected. 

 

Since the programme was introduced, most children offered the vaccine in schools have had the immunisation.  

 

For further information, please refer to the following leaflets: 

 

Primary – Flu vaccination primary school - for parents - Health Publications 

 

Secondary - Protect yourself from flu-secondary school - English - Health Publications 

 

A confirmation email will be sent to the email address provided on the consent form. If you do not receive this confir-

mation within 24 hours please contact the service on 0300 790 0597.  

 

If you have any queries, or need to discuss the alternative flu vaccine injection please 

Contact the immunisation team on 0300 790 0597 or at epunft.south-immunisations@nhs.net  

https://forms.office.com/e/02G7hiXhjL
https://www.healthpublications.gov.uk/ViewProduct.html?sp=Sfluvaccinationprimaryschoolforparents
https://www.healthpublications.gov.uk/ViewProduct.html?sp=Sprotectyourselffromflusecondaryschoolenglish
mailto:epunft.south-immunisations@nhs.net


Well done to Sophia and James for their sewing and football skills 

this week.  

 Individual and sibling –photos were taken this week. All 

children should have brought home information on how 

you access and order the photos, 

these will be uploaded in the next 

week or so.  





FAPS and Moji will be hosting a Christmas Disco on Thurs-
day 12th December  full of dancing, games and fun! 
 
3 separate events will be held, as follows: 
Foundation 2pm-3.15pm – Cost per child £3 
Children to come to school that day dressed for the dis-
co. Those not attending will watch a video in their class-
room. All children to be collected at 3.15pm, as usual. 
 
Year 1 & 2 3.30pm-5pm – Cost per child £5 
Children to bring party clothes to change into in the class-
room at 3.15pm and be escorted to the party by class 
teacher/FAPS. Those not attending to be collected from 
classroom doors at 3.15pm as usual. 
 
KS2 5.15pm-6.45pm – Cost per child £5 
Children to be collected at 3.15pm to get changed at home 
and come back for 5.15pm. 
 
Spaces are bookable through our website www.pta-events.co.uk/faps-abacus. 
Please make sure you use your child’s full name and current class when booking and that you select the cor-
rect event. 
 
Included in the ticket price will be all the entertainment, plus a drink and snack. 
 
We will also have various glow stick items and tuck available to buy – please send your child with no more 
than £5 cash for this. 
 
Bookings will be open from today until 6th December – please note, we 
will not be able to add any children in after this date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact faps@abacus.essex.sch.uk 

Please see below the link to book for the  
Abacus Christmas photo shoot with Lou 
Sutton on 30th November 2024. 

https://tinyurl.com/3hrb383x 

 

Lou Sutton Photography 

 

www.lousutton.co.uk 

01268 661315 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/faps-abacus
mailto:faps@abacus.essex.sch.uk
https://tinyurl.com/3hrb383x
http://www.lousutton.co.uk/




3rd December 2024  

10am to 1pm  


